
MINUTES 

 

CITY OF LOGANVILLE 

Regular Council Meeting  

Thursday, May 12, 2022 6:30pm  

Council Chambers  

 

Mayor Skip Baliles and Council Members Linda Dodd, Bill DuVall, Anne Huntsinger, Melanie 

Long and Branden Whitfield were all present. Council Member Jay Boland was unable to attend.  

 

Mayor Skip Baliles called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 

 

Fire Chief Tim Johnson gave the invocation and Stan Mauldin with the American Legion led the 

pledge to the flag.  

 

Council Member Anne Huntsinger made a motion to adopt the agenda with the addition of the 

purchase of a drone for the police department. Council Member Bill DuVall seconded the 

motion. Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Council Member Linda Dodd made a motion to approve the consent agenda as follows: 

a. Last Month’s Minutes 

b. Last Month’s Financial Report 

c. Walton County Comprehensive Plan Support Letter 

d. McNair, McLemore, Middlebrooks & Co Audit Engagement Letter 

e. 2023-2029 Gwinnett County SPLOST: Estimated $4,409.746.00 

 Public Safety 13.61%  

 Parks 17%  

 Transportation 58.05% 

 Water, Sewer & Stormwater Infrastructure 11.34% 

f. LifePak 15 Monitor Annual Maintenance Contract – $4,911.30 

g. Pecan Street Water Tank Maintenance – $14,770.99    

h. KCI Traffic Study – Approval  

i. Notice of Award 2021-2022 LMIG - $393,772.52 LMIG/GF 

j. City of Snellville IGA – Stage Rental    

Council Member Melanie Long seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Police Chief Dick Lowry introduced Officer Logan Hendrix to the Mayor and Council.  

 

Council Member Linda Dodd made a motion to approve a 180 day Moratorium on applications 

for rezoning to Planned Urban Village Districts. Council Member Anne Huntsinger seconded the 

motion. Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Council Member Melanie Long made a motion to approve the purchase of a DJI Mavic 2 

Enterprise Advanced Thermal/RGB drone for the Police Department for $8,263.95 to be paid for 

with Confiscated Assets Funds. Council Member Bill DuVall seconded the motion. Motion 

carried 5-0. 



 

Council Member Anne Huntsinger made a motion to allow the rental of mobile bathrooms for 

use at City events. Council Member Linda Dodd seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0. 

With no further discussion, Council Member Linda Dodd made a motion to adjourn. Council 

Member Anne Huntsinger seconded the motion. Motion carried 5-0. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:05pm. 

 

 

             

Skip Baliles      Kristi Ash  

Mayor        Deputy Clerk   


